2018-2019 City of Newton

Memorandum



To: City Council

From: D. Crossley, Chair of Public Facilities

Re: January 3 Meeting

Date: December 29, 2017

The Public Facilities Committee will meet on Wednesday, January 3, 2018 at 7:00 pm for a presentation from the Department of Public Works to provide an overview of the Accelerated Roads Program. The presentation will include status of work in the 2017 CIP, prioritization of roadway work for FY2018, detailed descriptions of the range of new maintenance procedures being employed to extend roadway life and communicating with constituents. In addition, DPW will discuss its role, strategies for improving and challenges they face in coordinating municipal work with that if the public utilities, particularly re the condition of gas infrastructure.

All are encouraged and welcome to join us.

Happy New Year!

Deb